Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Francine Scott

Sent: Wednesday, January 1, 2025 9:13 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: 5 Minute Delegation Presentation - January 7

Ms. Bonner, please add: A special recognition to the 5-minute delegation, for
Tuesday, January 7, 2025, honoring Dr. Cheryl Evans' remarkable legacy as she
retired as President of Paine College with 31+ years of dedicated service to
our region's only HBCU, with excellence guiding her final five years at the helm.
If you have questions, please advise.

Thank you.

Francine R. Scott
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